
 
              

 
 
 
1 October 2010 
 
 
Tonia Oliveira  
Adviser, Issuers (Perth) 
Australian Securities Exchange Ltd 
Level 8, Exchange Plaza 
2 The Esplanade 
Perth WA 6000 
 
Transmission by facsimile: (08) 9221 2020 
 
 
Dear Tonia, 
 
VOLUME QUERY 
 
Further to your correspondence dated 1 October 2010 regarding the change in the volume of the securities of 
Jupiter Energy Limited (“the Company”) from 1,443,379 on Wednesday 29th September 2010 to 77,815,682 
today, Friday 1 October 2010. I wish to respond as follows: 
 
1. The Company is not aware of any information concerning it that has not been announced which, if 

known, could be an explanation for recent trading in the securities of the Company; 

2. Not applicable. 

3. On 30 September 2010, the Company announced the successful closing of a 1 for 3 Rights Issue that 
when combined with other successful capital raisings announced over the past month will mean that the 
Company now has $16.67m (before costs) available to progress further drilling on our Block 31 permit in 
Kazakhstan. As was announced on August 13 2010, as part of these various capital raising initiatives, the 
Company has now also secured a strategic cornerstone investor in Jupiter Energy Limited.  

The Company also released its 30 June 2010 Full Year Statutory Accounts yesterday. 

The Company is not aware of any other explanation for the price change and increase in volume in the 
securities of the Company; and 

4. The Company confirms that it is in compliance with the ASX Listing Rules and, in particular, listing rule 
3.1. 

If you have any queries please contact myself on 08 9322 8222. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Scott Mison 
Company Secretary 






